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Director’s Report – January 2025 

OPERATIONS:  

• December and January (Month-to-Date) were 

normal operational months for FSJPL. 

• We were closed December 20th to January 1st, 

reopening with new hours:  

o Tuesday to Saturday, 10am to 5pm at 

least until April 2025.  

o I had two staff members check in on the 

library and empty/check-in books during the break. 

• Staffing remained stable, with no leave of absences.  

• The 2024-2026 FSJPLA-BCGEU Collective Agreement was signed remotely by myself and Michael earlier 

this month. 

PROGRAMMING: 

• Talia did a fantastic job with programming in December and January. 

• In December, we hosted the Harry Potter Yule Ball, which was quite successful. 

• January is Family Literacy Month, and we have partnered with the FSJ Literacy Society for Saturday Story 

times. 

 

Matthew Rankin – Director of Library Services 
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